Jennifer Byrd Chief Technology Officer 1008 South 10th Street Lillington, NC 27546



Phone: 910.814.3458 Fax: 910.893.2536

## Letter of Intent for Purchase of E-Rate Related Hardware Purchase July 1, 2018-June 30, 2019 (FY 18)

March 06, 2018

Dear ANC,

Harnett County Schools intends to leverage E-rate and NCDPI Connectivity funding to purchase, contingent upon the issuance of an actual purchase order. E-rate eligible HPE Aruba switches under the current North Carolina WiFi Contract NC10WIFI03. This represents a 53% discount off list as negotiated by the State of North Carolina.

ANC intends to provide HPE Aruba switches via drop shipment.

Would you please send an official quote for switches as well as a detailed list of quantity and cost for each school (materials and shipping)? I will also need an Item 21 for each school.

NC DPI Contract No. NC10WIFI03

Sincerely, Jennifer Byrd,

Harnett County Schools Chief Technology Officer

910.814.3458